DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.3273/2/2024/                                        

            14th October, 2024                                                     

O R D E R 
The Delhi Medical Council through its Executive Committee examined a suo moto notice of disinformation being spread about COVID-19 vaccine on social media, in violation of code of Ethics. 

The Order of the Executive Committee dated 17th September, 2024 is reproduced herein below:- 
“The Executive Committee of the Delhi Medical Council took suo moto notice of disinformation being spread about COVID-19 vaccine on social media, in violation of code of Ethics.
The Executive Committee perused the suo moto notice, written statement of Dr. Biswaroop Roy Chowdhary and Dr. Tarun Kumar Kothari. 

The Executive Committee notes that both Dr. Biswaroop Roy Chowdhary and Dr. Tarun Kumar Kothari had denied publishing, printing or circulated the article in question. 
In light of the above, no further action is required in this matter.
Matter stands disposed. “
Sd/:
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(Dr. Sunita Kalra)            



Member,

            
   
 

Executive Committee   
   
   The Order of the Executive Committee dated 17th September, 2024 was confirmed by the Delhi Medical Council in its meeting held on 03rd October, 2024.
By the Order & in the name of                                                                                                                           Delhi Medical Council

     
                                             


                                 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

                      


                        
                                                    Secretary
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